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STAFF'S SECOND DATA REQUEST 
VIA EMAIL & US MAIL 

Re: Docket 160195-WS-Application for staff-assisted rate case in Lake County by Lakeside 

Watenvorks, Inc. 

Dear Mr. Rendell: 

Commission staff has reviewed Lakeside Waterworks, Inc.'s (Lakeside) response to Staff's First Data 

Request and additional information is required. Please provide this information to the Office of 

Commission Clerk, 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850, by January 9, 2017. 

I. Quotes for the Repair of the Water Well #1. 

In its application, Lakeside describes the collapsed well and its repair. The information provided 

indicates that an invoice was received in the amount of $17,067.50 on June 18, 2015, from Citrus 

Well Drilling (CWO) to Lakeside's operations contractor, US Water Corporation (UWC). UWC 

subsequently billed Lakeside for the repair on July 28, 2015. However, the repair was insufficient and 

the well failed and needed to be replaced. (See pages 47-52 of the application) 

A. Please provide copies of all quotes received to repair the water well. If no other quotes 

were received, please explain. 

B. Was there a warranty for the June 18, 2015, well repair? If yes, please provide a copy of 

the warranty. If not, please explain. 

2. Quotes for the Replacement of the Water Well #1. 

On November 5, 2015, an invoice from CWO in the amount of$73,498.90 for the construction of the 

new well was provided to Lakeside. Then on April1, 2016, UWC submitted an additional invoice for 

$8,950.76 to Lakeside which included additional charges for the replacement of the well. (See pages 

47-52 of the application) 
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A. Please provide copies of all quotes received to replace the water well and plug the old 

water well. If no other quotes were received, please explain. 

B. Why was thei·e additional well work required in Februaty 201 6 which is detailed in the 

Apri l I , 2016, invoice submitted by UWC to Lakeside? 

C. On April 15, 20 16, CWO submitted an invoice for $3,517 to plug the abandoned well. 
The original invoice to replace appears to indicate the well was plugged. Why was the 

additional plug required? Please provide all quotes received to construct the plug of 

the well. If no other quotes were received, please explain. (see page 3, Document No. 

07045-16 file. on August 26, 20 16) 

2. Quotes for the Replacement of Wastewater Treatment Plant (WWTP). 

Two bids were provided in the application for the replacement of the WWTP. (See pages 99 - I 00 of 

the application) 

A. Did Lakeside solicit additional bids for the replacement to the WWTP? If not, please 

explain. 

B. The UWC bid was selected. Please provide the manufacturer and model of each item 
with the breakdown of the labor/installation cost for each item. 

Please contact me by phone at (850) 413-6578 or by emai l at clewis@psc.state.tl.us if you have any 

questions. 

CKL:tj 

Sincerely, 

a-~~/'- ) av: s 
Clayton Lewis 
U.S. Engineering Specialist 
Division of Engineering 
Public Service Commission 

cc: Office of Commission Clerk (Docket No. 160 195-WS) 




